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Sand Sports Super Show 

By Paul Kastle

This year’s sand show had lots to see, and the promoters claimed to 
have record attendance levels.  There were lots of cool vehicles to 
see, including both sandrails and side by sides.  There were the usual 
deals to be had on accessories for the dunes, and our group in 
particular bought at least four helmets.  We had a good sized group 
too, with John, Jim, Barry, Ann, Marshall and me coming from 

breakfast in Corona, and during the day we met up with Pete, Jeremy, 
Mark, Erik, and Danny Burns.  Overall it was a great chance to see 
friends and get ready for the dune season.  
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What’s New


The sand season is almost 
here.  We will kick it off at 
Dumont, followed closely by 
trips to Glamis. 


Dumont October 
21-24


We have a date set for the 
annual season kickoff trip to 
Dumont.  By waiting a couple 
of weeks it should be a little 
cooler, and it gives everyone a 
little longer to get the toys 
ready for a weekend of fast 
riding.  


Thanksgiving is 
Coming


The first long trip ofd the 
season is coming up soon.  
Join us for the holiday week.
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Upcoming Events


• October 21-24: Dumont Trip.  
Let’s start the season with some 
fast riding in the big dunes.


• November 10-14th: Veterans 
Day at Glamis.


• November 18-28: Thanksgiving 
at Glamis.  We will have our 
annual pot luck Thanksgiving 
dinner.
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Dumont is Coming Soon

For many years in a row we have started the season just as we finished it, with an off weekend trip to 
Dumont.  This year’s kickoff trip will be the weekend before Halloween, on October 21-24.  This is always 
one of the best trips of the year, with low crowds, smooth sand, and big dunes.  One new thing we are 
looking forward to for the first time ever is the long road in from the highway is being paved!  We can’t 
wait to arrive at Dumont quicker and without a few miles of washboard road.  Come check it out with us!
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This month we’d like to thank everyone for putting up with sparse newsletters this off season and as 
always encourage everyone else to share what they have been up to.  We are looking forward to the 
new dune season though and having more content so share.  Please send your contributions for 
future newsletters to me at pkastle@msn.com and we will publish them along with a calendar of 
events each month.   -Paul, Melissa, Allie, and Marshall.
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